
 
Dear Parents, 
The Ivy Hill PTA will be serving popsicles during our field day festivities on 
Friday, June 1st . Per District 25’s Health and Wellness Policy, we would like to 
inform you of the ingredients: 
 
Kool Pops: 

 
 

Listed Ingredients: 

Water, High Fructose Corn Syrup, Contains 2% or less of the following: 
Apple and Pear juice from Concentrate, Citric Acid, Natural and Artificial 
Flavors,  Sodium Benzoate and Potassium Sorbate (preservatives), 
Artificial Coloring (Blue 1, Red 40, Yellow 5 and Yellow 6),  
 

 

If your child has any allergies to the above-mentioned ingredients, please 
contact the office. Thank you. 
 

Sincerely, 

Scott Kaese, Principal 

Natalie Jimenez, Assistant Principal 

Ivy Hill PTA 

 


